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Telephone code is 01234 27th November 1995 
Mrs Penny Mackenzie 
The Old Manse 
High Street 
Turvey Bedford 

Dear Mrs Mackenzie, 

Thank you for your letter of the 20th November 1995 about the Turvey Quilt. This matter was 

discussed at the Council meeting on the 23rd November and I was asked to send you all our 

congratulations on coming second with the quilt. 

We have decided to leave the matter till our next meeting as we understand that there will 

be a meeting of all those who helped with the quilt to discuss the problem and I would be 

grateful i f you would send me details of what will be said at that meeting and the conclusion 

you come to. Will you also send me the names and addresses of all those who helped with 

the quilt and tell them that i f they wish to write to the Parish Council we shall be pleased to 

hear from anyone who cares to write to me 

The next meeting is on Thursday the 25th January 1996 at the Lx)wer School May Road at 

7.30 pm when you are all welcome to attend 

I look forward to hearing from you 

Yours sincerely 


